
Access to health care is a human right and the Oregon Health Authority is tasked with assuring this right for all Oregonians, 
including those who are non-English speakers, deaf or have difficulty hearing. 

Ensuring access to qualified health care interpretation services is critical to advancing language justice and health equity in Oregon. 
To this end, health care providers should be required to work with health care interpreters from the health care interpreter registry. 

Please help to improve access to care by voting in support of HB 2359.


